
From: HGSE Office of the Registrar <registrar@gse.harvard.edu> 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2023 2:35 PM 
Subject: ACTION REQUIRED - May 2023 Degree Application 
  

 
 
Dear May Degree Candidate, 
 
Please accept this gentle reminder to fill out your degree application before April 14. 
 
Please contact us at registrar@gse.harvard.edu if you have any questions. 
 
 
Cordially,  
Milton  
  
  
Office of the Registrar | Graduate School of Education | Harvard University | registrar.gse.harvard.edu  
 
 
  



From: HGSE Office of the Registrar <registrar@gse.harvard.edu> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 3:18 PM 
Subject: Update: May 2023 Degree Application 
  

 
 
 
Dear HGSE Degree Candidates, 
  
If you have already submitted your graduation application, please disregard this message.  
 
If you have not submitted your graduation application:  
 
You can listen to the recording of your name pronunciation (Step 5, Ceremony Name) right after you 
record. However, once you click save the “play” button will lock, and you will NOT be able to access the 
new recording (directly from the graduation application). You can still listen to your new recording (after 
submitting your graduation application) by following these instructions. 
  
  

 
  
Cordially, 
Milton 
 
 
 
Office of the Registrar | Graduate School of Education | Harvard University | registrar.gse.harvard.edu  
 
  

https://harvard.service-now.com/ithelp?id=kb_article&sys_id=fa43e822db80eb40a4557837b99619ca


From: HGSE Office of the Registrar <registrar@gse.harvard.edu> 
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 6:50 PM 
Subject: May 2023 Degree Application 
  
 

  
   
Greetings and Salutations,  
   
Congratulations, you are projected to earn enough credits by the end of the Spring semester 
and, therefore, will be eligible to apply for your HGSE (Harvard Graduate School of Education) degree!   
   
The graduation application process is straightforward. Please see some key steps below. To ensure the 
accuracy of your information, please apply by April 14th. Information regarding May Commencement 
exercises will be sent by Student Affairs later this spring.  
   
You can opt to pick up your diploma in-person right after Commencement exercises or have your 
diploma mailed directly to your preferred address. If you do not plan to attend Commencement, your 
diploma can be mailed to you via postal mail; it is imperative you provide a mailing address for this 
purpose.   
   
   
Financial Aid Requirement (If you borrowed a Federal Direct Loan):  
   
As a graduating student who has borrowed a Federal Direct Loan, you must complete the online Exit 
Counseling to receive your diploma in a timely fashion.    
   
Please complete this requirement by May 12th.  We will monitor completion and send reminders if you 
have not successfully fulfilled this requirement.  
   
You can complete Federal Direct Loan Exit Counseling by visiting https://studentaid.gov/exit-counseling. 
You will need your FSA (Federal Student Aid) ID to complete this process.  Log in and be sure to select 
the Harvard Graduate School of Education from the list of schools and select “Notify This School.”  Once 
you have added HGSE, continue through the Exit Counseling process to learn about your rights and 
responsibilities after you leave school and begin repayment on your student loans.    
   
Please contact HGSE Financial Aid office at finaid@gse.harvard.edu if you have any questions.   
   
   
Applying for Your Degree  
   

https://studentaid.gov/exit-counseling


1.    Log into My.Harvard and then click on the Graduation Application option in 
the Documents section:  

  
  
      

  
   

Confirm your name, graduation term (Spring 2023), and School (HGSE) and click NEXT to start your 
application:  
  
  



  
   
2.   Diploma Name: Please fill out the form with the name you would like to appear on your 
diploma. Please note that no changes to the diploma name will be accepted after April 14.   
  

  
  
3. Diploma Address: Please provide your preferred mailing address. This should be an address that 
you can access in late June and after. We will send your diploma directly to you if you select the 
“mail diploma” option or if your plans change and you cannot attend the commencement 
ceremony.  
  



  
  
4. Indicate whether you plan to attend Commencement, and how you would like to receive your 
diploma – picking it up in-person or sent to you via postal mail. (If you are unsure about attending, 
please select Yes. You can email us to change your choice later: registrar@gse.harvard.edu)  
  

  
  
5. Ceremony Name: Your name pronunciation is important! Phonetic pronunciation of your name 
means saying it as it sounds. Please print your name, and then record how to say it under Name 
Pronunciation. (This may not be the name printed on your diploma.)    
  



  
 
 
Note: To hear the new recording of the name pronunciation, you will need to go to the main student 
information page in My Harvard; you will not be able to access it directly from the graduation 
application.  
 
 
  
6. Confirmation: Please click on the Submit button to finalize your application.  
  



  
  
  
Please contact us at registrar@gse.harvard.edu if you have any questions!   
 
  
Cordially,  
Milton  
  
  
Office of the Registrar | Graduate School of Education | Harvard University | registrar.gse.harvard.edu  
  
 
 


